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Betty Lawyer 

 
The Final 2016  

Fourth Sunday Dance  
June 26 Plus Level  

Caller Steve Woodard 

We did it!  What a wonderful graduation on May 25. Thanks to every-
one who worked so hard to make it so much fun.  How about this 
class?  They did a great job of doing the pot luck dinner.  We did have 
a big turn out so they had a lot of mouths to feed.  We had a lot of an-
gels who came to help welcome the class.  This really lets them know 
how much fun square dancing is.  I can't begin to thank all the mem-
bers and friends that helped.  Now comes the fun time with Steve's 
Workshop.  Now you can come and dance all the calls you have 
learned in class and get better at them.  When Steve sees you are 
having trouble with a call he will stop and help you learn it better.  
This will help you get brave about going to other dances.  Some of 
our class are going out to dances now but some still do not feel that 
brave.  This workshop will help. 
 
Our last class dance was May 22 and we didn't have a clothing sale.  
With class on Wednesday, a dance on Friday night and the Sun-
day Class Dance, it just seemed like too much.  We will be having our 
last class dance and clothing sale on June 26 with Steve Woodward 
calling.  If you have any clothes you wish to bring, do it the day of the 
dance.  If you like. come early at 1:30 and help us get the clothes 
ready. 
  
Don't forget the new class starts on September 14.  Start asking all 
you friends to come and bring their friends.  We now have business 
cards to pass out.  They may be picked up at the desk at Cowtown. 
 
Next Cowtown meeting is on June 13 with the pot luck at 6PM at Lois 
and Bruce's home. We hope to see all our members there.  

 

         Betty and Dan  



Summer and vacations are just around the cor-
ner so I am wishing everyone safe travels. 
     
I sent cards to three of our dancers.  Margie Hart 
was treated for cancer on her eye lid.  Sheri Bol-
ton had gall bladder surgery  and Teryl Ridgway 
was sick with the flu.  Thanks to Lois for sending 
a card to Bob Padilla who lost his mother.  I hope 
everyone is well now and ready for some nice 
warm weather. 
 
Just heard that Larry Voll spent some time in the 
hospital.  Welcome back to dancing Larry.   
 
If you know someone who needs a card, please 
let us know so we can send good wishes. 
 
Thanks to everyone that helped while I’ve been 
I’ve been with my very ill daughter. 
 
Happy graduation to our new class, have fun 
dancing. 
 
         June 

June Jacobson 

18569 Gentian Ave 

Riverside 

Potluck 6pm,  Meeting 7:15pm       

Come with your 

suggestions and ideas. 

Plus Level 

June 3 

Plus Level 

June 17 

Thanks for all these great articles   

      Linda 

 

 Linda Wicker  

Email-lwicker17445@gmail.com 



Bruce & Lois Roberts 

We had a class of 20 at the Graduation on May 
25th.  The class did a great job of bringing the 
food, and it was very good!  We had games, priz-
es and lots of door prizes.  Steve called some 
tips, so I'm pretty sure everyone had lots of fun.  
We all had cake and ice cream to finish off the 
evening.  Special thanks to all our angels who 
showed up and helped make it so much fun.   

Steve Woodard will be starting a workshop be-
ginning June 1st, so come on out and have some 
fun dancing!  Have a wonderful summer and 
don't forget our dances, and the social events 
mentioned in this newsletter.   

See you in a square!  

    Bruce & Lois  

Barb Belding 

The graduation was a fun time for all and the buf-
fet was   great as well.  Thank you one and all!! 
 
June 1st is the beginning of Steve's workshop, a 
time to re-learn some of those problem calls and 
is good practice....lasts thru July....with August 
off.  New class starts in September. 
 
June 18th is the trip to Apple Valley Thunder-
birds…..bring snacks to share on the bus if you’d 
like…. It’s their Anniversary dance and dinner 
will be served. 
 
There are free Concert events around Riverside 
that you all may be interested in. In Riverside on 
Fridays (date TBA) start time is 6:30 p.m. til 8 
p.m.  
           9400 Dufferin Avenue, Riverside 
 
Redlands: Time is 8 p.m. Dates and Days: TBA 
 
July 30th is the club swim party at Linda & Phil 
Wicker's residence....come out and earn your 
duck badge!! Square dancing in the pool.!!....a 
real must and lots of fun !! Pot luck. Sign up 
sheet on back table !! 

See you in a square!!  
        Barb 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

June Jacobson    June 3 

Fern Yonnes June 6 

Barb Belding June 14 

Gene Stauffer June 14 

Tony Dumos June 16 

Keith McMurdy June 20 

Lois Bell June 26 

Beth Houlihan June 29 

Jerry Johnson June 30 

Yvonne Mitchell June 30 

Bob Padilla June 30 

2016 Class 

Gene Stauffer 

Join me in welcoming our class graduates to 
this wonderful club! I will be adding them to 
the Membership List along with the updates I 
have received and sending out a new club list 
this month. 

       Gene Stauffer 


